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                                                                                   Dated: 16.03.2020 
 

Notice 
 
It is notified to all concerened that the interview for the post of Professor for the 
Department of Food Technology and Biochemical Engineering  scheduled to be 
held on 20.03.2020 has been postponed due to preventive measure against the 
evolving situation on the spread of Novel Corona Virus(COVID-19). The re-
scheduled date will be communicated later on.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                REGISTRAR      


